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Dear Parents, 
 
 

Survey on Choice of Curriculum Studies in MS3 (2013-14) 
   
 

Following the curriculum briefing on HKDSE/IBDP for students and parents, the school 
is inviting you to indicate your child’s preferences on the choice of curriculum studies in MS3 
(2013-14). This would enable the school to plan better the allocation and deployment of 
resources to maximize teaching effectiveness.  

 
You are requested to fill in the Reply Slip below and have your child return it to his/her 

homeroom teacher by 3 May 2013 (Friday). Should you have any enquiries, please contact 
Mr. John YIP at 2337 2123. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Paul CHO     
  Principal       

 

－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－－ 

Reply Slip 
 “Survey on Choice of Curriculum Studies in MS3 (2013-14)” 

（Please return this to the homeroom teacher by 3 May 2013.） 

（Please put a  in the appropriate box.） 

 
Dear Principal, 
 

I have noted the content of the circular “Survey on Choice of Curriculum Studies in 
MS3 (2013-14)”.  
 

My child would like to study for his/her studies in MS3: 

□  The Hong Kong Diploma for Secondary Education (HKDSE) Curriculum 

□  The International Baccalaureate Diploma Programme (IBDP) 
 
 

Student’s Name: __________________ Class and Class Number: _____________ (     ) 

Parent’s Name: __________________ Parent’s Signature: __________________ 

Date: __________________ Contact Number: __________________ 
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